
From:   David Siddall   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   June 10, 2018

Subject:   File Num#0395-EX-CN-2018   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Prior coordination with FAA was filed as an attachment to the application when the application was filed
on May 15, 2018.  Please contact me if there is any difficulty with the attachment or something additional
needed.  Thank you.

David Siddall
outside counsel
Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation
david@davidsiddall-law.com
202-559-4690


